TOWN OF NORTHWOOD
PUBLIC NOTICE

To all interested and aggrieved persons, you are hereby notified of the following:

The Northwood Planning Board will meet at the Northwood Town Hall on January 27, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. to consider the following:

CASE 22-1: Sylvia and Ben Pettigrew 1114 First NH Turnpike. The applicant is requesting a Minor Site Plan Review. Applicant is proposing a doggy daycare/boarding/grooming business. 


Tim Jandebeur, Chair                 						 1/10/2022        				                                  




		
